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July 8, 1980

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American G.I. Forum

1315 Bright

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

One of the strengths of the Leadership Corpus Christi program
these past eight years has been the interaction and support of
community leaders who serve as the Advisory Committee.

Approximately 30 men and women have served as advisors each year -
helping answer questions and giving advice on speakers, programming
and activities, attending one or more programs during the year, and
being supportive of the program in general. We believe the Advisory
Committee is important to the success of Leadership Corpus Christi
and that the participants benefit from their association with these
leaders.

The Steering Committee of Leadership Corpus Christi IX would like
you to serve as an advisor this year, and we hope that your schedule
will permit you to be involved. A form is enclosed for your reply.
Please call me at 992-9900 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

G G

Al Jones
General Chairman



Date

LEADERSHIP CORPUS CHRISTI IX
ADVISORY COMMITTEE

Yes, I will serve on the LCC IX Advisory Committee for 1980-81.
No, I will not be able to serve on the LCC IX Advisory Committee.

Signature




